
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at trisfergus@pa.gov  
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Times Observer: DEP report critical of conventional oil and gas industry 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/01/dep-report-critical-of-conventional-oil-and-
gas-industry/ 
 
Centre Daily: Heating oil spill in State College area under investigation by PA Environmental Protection 
agency 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article271292732.html  
 
Standard Speaker: HCA will look to state to comply with drinking water chemical limits 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hca-will-look-to-state-to-comply-with-drinking-water-
chemical-limits/article_feed20d4-201c-5fcc-8000-a63607c9a72b.html 
 
Mentions   
 
Citizens’ Voice: DEP: Fireworks, not exploded dynamite, heard in Newport Twp. 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/dep-fireworks-not-exploded-dynamite-heard-in-newport-
twp/article_e1e82bc2-3e82-51e6-b94e-369a9f0ab9fc.html 
 
Courier Times/Intelligencer: Rate hikes for Bucks County Water and Sewer customers will go toward 
needed repairs 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/local/2023/01/19/rate-hikes-for-bucks-county-
water-and-sewer-customers/69799577007/  
 
PFAS 
 
6ABC: Why you can't always trust claims on nontoxic cookware 
https://6abc.com/consumer-reports-nonstick-pans-cookware-chemicals/12580170/  
 
Air 
 
Erie Times: EPA invites Erie residents to virtual meeting on risk of ethylene oxide, facility using it 
https://www.goerie.com/story/lifestyle/health-fitness/2023/01/17/ethylene-oxide-risk-in-erie-topic-of-
epa-meeting-eto-cancer-cosmed/69805241007/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Indiana Gazette: Climate science topic of Jan. 26 webinar 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/climate-science-topic-of-jan-26-webinar/article_42b4ddde-
488e-5e5f-a9f2-7abbb87a6794.html 
 
Lebanon Daily News: What are the causes of climate change? Why scientists say humans are to blame. 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/nation/2023/01/14/climate-change-causes-
explained/10810663002/ 
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Conservation and Recreation 
 
Clearfield Progress: Forester offers presentation on spongy moth 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/forester-offers-presentation-on-spongy-
moth/article_85d525e6-973f-11ed-8a2e-8b749e2f58fb.html  
 
New Castle News: Ellport to use DCNR grant to fix borough park 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/ellport-to-use-dcnr-grant-to-fix-borough-
park/article_a21977c0-9690-11ed-a486-1fd25a052ac3.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: 'Environmental' exhibition opens at IUP museum 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/iup_news/environmental-exhibition-opens-at-iup-
museum/article_6a543d0e-965e-52d7-a921-9da660d5c9c6.html 
 
WICU-TV: Pennsylvania Department of Conservation & Natural Resources to Host Job Fair at the Presque 
Isle State Park Complex 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/48177802/pennsylvania-department-of-conservation-and-
natural-resources-to-host-job-fair-at-the-presque-isle-state-park-complex 
 
WICU-TV: City of Erie Invites Public to Provide Feedback on Greengarden Boulevard & French Street 
Bikeway Projects 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/48176823/city-of-erie-invites-public-to-provide-feedback-on-
greengarden-boulevard-and-french-street-bikeway-projects 
 
The Mercury: Crowd protests plans to use open space for Upper Pottsgrove township building 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/01/18/crowd-protests-plans-to-use-open-space-for-upper-
pottsgrove-township-building/  
 
Courier Times: Longwood Gardens tucks visitors into a warm flowerbed of Winter Wonder 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/entertainment/2023/01/17/longwood-gardens-fun-
display-winter-wonder-is-hidden-gem-thats-back/69805252007/  
 
Daily Local: ‘Story Walk’ would encourage children to read while walking through Hoopes Park in West 
Chester 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/01/18/story-walk-encourages-children-to-read-while-walking-
through-hoopes-park-in-west-chester/  
 
Daily Local: Registration now open for Spring Master Naturalist Training Course at Norristown Farm Park  
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/01/18/registration-now-open-for-spring-master-naturalist-training-
course-at-norristown-farm-park/  
Energy 
 
Fox 29: Orsted to take full ownership of first NJ offshore wind farm 
https://www.fox29.com/news/orsted-to-take-full-ownership-of-first-nj-offshore-wind-farm  
 
 
 
NBC10: Why GM's New Chevy Corvette Is a Hybrid and Not an All-Electric Car 
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https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/business/money-report/why-gms-new-chevy-corvette-is-a-
hybrid-and-not-an-all-electric-car/3476871/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Duquesne Light names 2 to executive leadership team 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/01/18/duquesne-light-executive-team.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Inquirer: A cleaned-up Superfund site in Chester County could become home to a massive data center 
https://www.inquirer.com/real-estate/commercial/data-centers-proposed-suburban-chester-county-
pennsylvania-20230119.html  
 
Waste 
 
LehighValley Live: Lower Saucon sets start of landfill expansion hearing for weekday morning 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/2023/01/lower-saucon-sets-start-of-landfill-expansion-
hearing-for-weekday-morning.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Sewer authorities discuss linking systems 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/sewer-authorities-discuss-linking-
systems/article_65898aa0-9755-11ed-9ceb-c7058e456898.html  
 
Gettysburg Times: Recording policy, trash concerns plague board 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_35978ff7-8850-5b9b-9a1c-bc5078ca1f27.html 
 
My ChesCo: BP Environmental Services Acquires ASI Comprehensive Waste Management 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/regional/bp-environmental-services-acquires-asi-comprehensive-
waste-management/  
 
The Derrick: Riverside Drive 2019 flooding is focus of town hall meeting 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/riverside-drive-2019-flooding-is-focus-of-town-
hall-meeting/article_15618ff2-9767-11ed-ab93-eb382a6928ff.html 
 
Allied News: Water plant work kicks off new year in Grove City 
https://www.alliednews.com/news/water-plant-work-kicks-off-new-year-in-grove-
city/article_187ee728-8634-11ed-af93-6b1a2a50ced0.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Heating oil ‘erroneously’ delivered to Pa. home that doesn’t use oil ends up in nearby 
waterway 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2023/01/heating-oil-erroneously-delivered-to-pa-home-that-doesnt-
use-oil-ends-up-in-nearby-waterway.html 
 
 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Snow geese could return to Middle Creek earlier than years past; here's when 
they're expected and how to watch them 
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/snow-geese-could-return-to-middle-creek-earlier-than-years-
past-heres-when-theyre-expected/article_53b9c5a2-9731-11ed-831c-ef23f70c38b9.html 
 
Daily Times; Mother, 1-year-old son killed in Alaska polar bear attack 
Very remote village northwest of Nome 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/01/18/mother-1-year-old-son-killed-in-alaska-polar-bear-attack/  
 
Sanatoga Post: ‘Truck Over Bridge’ Closes Part Of 422 Tuesday 
https://sanatogapost.com/2023/01/18/dump-truck-off-422-bridge-sanatoga/  
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